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Meeting Information: 

The MCM HOA Board will be holding an open 

neighborhood meeting on October 5th at 6:30 pm 

at the NW Public Library, 6228 Crystal Lake Dr, to 

discuss the Flock Safety Security System that the 

HOA board is considering implementing to address 

the security concerns in our neighborhood. This 

meeting will also have a Zoom option as well for 

those who are not able to join in person and the 

meeting link is listed on our Marine Creek 

Meadows website. After the meeting concludes, 

there will be an option to cast your opinion of 

installing the system to our neighborhood on our 

MCM website Homepage. Please make sure that 

you are registered on our MCM website before the 

day of the meeting.  
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What to Expect: 

• There will not be any prepared 

information that will be presented at the 

meeting, this meeting will be designed to 

answer the questions from our 

neighborhood members about the Flock 

Safety System. 

• Information including references and 

FAQ’s have been provided via email and is 

also available on our MCM website, please 

ensure to review this information before 

the meeting so that you have a good 

understanding of what is being proposed. 

This information will also be provided in 

printouts at the meeting as well. 

•  There will be representatives from Flock 

Safety at the meeting via zoom to help 

ensure that all questions are answered to 

the best of our ability. 

• If you attend the meeting in person then 

there will be some FWPD swag that will be 

available for you to snag. 

• After the meeting, there will be an option 

on our website for you to cast your opinion 

about the safety system with the dues 

increase, as well as a field for you to 

provide any suggestions you may have to 

help our community with the security in 

our neighborhood. This will be available 

for 48 hours after the meeting. Please 

ensure that you are registered on the 

website prior to the meeting day.  

 

 

 

Contact the Property Management Company 

Ryan@legacysouthwestpm.com  

Contact the HOA Board of Directors: 

BoardOfDirectors@marinecreekmeadows.com 

www.marinecreekmeadows.com  
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